From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR

Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR

Subject: FW: Parking change

Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:18:43 AM

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond |
Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308

From: Jim green [mailto:jimgreen1945@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 17,2023 9:00 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: Parking change

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Thank you for the update! I oppose any regulation that does not require parking to be included in any development
in the metro area. I’m in the Fan and parking is already a problem. Our parking permit system has helped but we are
still getting more pressure because of the number of cars on the street. Developers should be required to provide a
parking space for each and every unit they construct. I am Jim Green 804-901-1299.

Sent from my iPhone
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